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Natalie Miller Gives Update on Recent COBRA Plan

Changes

Spencer Fane attorney Natalie Miller recently wrote an article for BenefitsPRO

covering the changes to COBRA coverage resulting from the 2021 American Rescue
Plan Act.

Titled “COBRA changes under the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021,” the article
discusses how these updates will affect employers and group health plans,
including required notices and coverage period.

“Anything that sounds as simple as ‘free COBRA' is destined to be complex in its
administration,” Natalie explained in the article.

To read the full article, please click here.
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